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Sherie Gould 
Via email at mcsfh157@aol.com 

  
Re: Holcim - WCR, Inc., Wattenberg Lakes, Permit No. M-2004-051, Complaint Against 

Mining Operation (CT3), Complaint Resolution 
 
Ms. Gould, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your complaint (CT3) 
against the Wattenberg Lakes site permitted by Holcim - WCR, Inc. on February 22, 2023.  The 
Division conducted a site inspection on February 24, 2023 to investigate the topics discussed in 
your complaint.  Please see the Division’s inspection report for more details regarding the 
complaint investigation. 
 
The complaint is considered resolved and no further action will be taken by the Division.   
   
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 
8124.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec:   Jared Ebert, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
 

mailto:peter.hays@state.co.us

